Testimony support for HB1151
Dear Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee

I am in support of this bill because it can improve the odds of hunters having success and
getting good organic meat for the freezer. | also strongly believe that baiting is a good tool to
help youth harvest their first deer and allows for a clean and ethical shot opportunity.
Baiting/feeding also provides nutrition that helps deer and other animals survive and stay
healthy throughout the winter. Please vote yes on HB1151.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Otto Williamson
Minot, ND



